
May 15, 2025


Dear Aimee Nassif

Interim Director of Development Services,


I was asked by Grant White to address a letter to you requesting a 12 month extension of 
PL2023198- Smitty’s Oasis- New Outdoor Dining Area.  I wish this project was completed by 
now, but my old business partner passed away and I have had some funding difficulties.


I am planning on finalizing the minor plat and any other needs for this full permit and project 
within the next 30 days.  I hope to begin construction within 60 days.


Again, I apologize for the delay.  I do plan on making this addition happen very soon and would 
appreciate the extension.


Sincerely, 


Chris Smith

Smitty’s Oasis

816-419-7433


